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Many Ohioans are working two jobs just to make
ends meet. And the bad economy isn’t making it
easier with the price of gas, food and health care just
going up and up. In an urgent situation some of your
neighbors choose a responsible payday loan. It can
help avoid a missed credit card payment or a bounced
check that can affect their credit. Now, politicians in
Columbus want to steal away the freedom to make
your own financial choices. And at the same time
throw another 6,000 Ohioans into the unemployment
line. Learn the facts about repealing Section 3
of H.B. 545. Vote No on H.B. 545 to protect
Ohio jobs and financial freedom.

www.Ohioans4FinancialFreedom.com
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Sign the Petition Today 
Repeal Section 3 

of H.B. 545
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PROTECT 6,000 good-paying
jobs that could be lost.

PROTECT Your financial
freedom and private 
financial choices.

PROTECT Your right to
privacy about your 
personal finances.
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